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December 20, 1982

Alton B. Cobb, MD, State Health Officer
State Board of Health
Felix J. Underwood Building
2423 North State Street
P. O. Box 1700
Jackson, Mississippi 39205

Dear Dr. Cobb:

This confirms a recent conversation between Mr. Eddie S. Fuente of your staff and
Mr. R. L. Woodruff of my staff relating to NRC's review of the Mississippi
Radiation Control Program for agreement material. As discussed, the formal
review is scheduled for January 10-14, 1983.

Mr. Woodruff, Region 'II State Agreements Representative, will be the NRC's
representative for the review. If your schedule permits, our representative
would like to discuss the results of the review with you during the morning of
January 14, 1983.

If you have any questions or desire to discuss this matter with me, please do
not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

(original signed by R. D. Martin for)
James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

cc: Eddie S. Fuente, Director
Division of Radiological Health

! G. Wayne Kerr, Director

j Office of State Programs

.
bcc: D. A. Nussbaumer, OSP

j R. E. Trojanowski, RII

i Document Management Branch
State of Mississippi
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